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Notes:  Purple dots indicate the location of permitted wells.  A small number of these wells are owned by Powertech, 
Rocky Mountain Energy, and other mining companies.  The rest are domestic, agriculture, or livestock wells.  The vast 
majority of these wells draw from the Laramie-Fox Hills aquifer.  The black boxes indicate the areas for which Powertech 
has purchased uranium mining rights.  Powertech officials claim the Laramie-Fox Hills ground water in the area to be 
mined is unfit for human consumption.     


